
NHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

                     Week of October 15-19 

 

Boys soccer tryouts are on October 22nd, 23rd, and 24th from 4:00-5:45. If you want to 

tryout, see Coach Mainiero in room 208. 
 
Registration for Fall Driver’s Ed is open. Come to the Front Office for information sheets. The cost is 
$475, cash or money order only. You must have the new Louisiana T.I.P. card from the state DMV office to 
registrar. There are very limited openings for this class and your spot is only reserved when paid. 

 

SENIOR SURVIVORS....your next challenge is here! You are to attend the Kick Ball Tournament on 
Oct 21st at 2:00-pay to get in and stay an hour-You will sign a list at the entrance with Mrs. 
Hearron to get in and get credit! WHO WILL SURVIVE!? 
 
Calling all Kick Ball Players: The Varsity cheerleaders are hosting a kickball tournament on 
Sunday, October 21. If you are interested in playing on a team, contact a Varsity Cheerleader. 
The cost is $10 per person. Help support the Varsity cheerleaders trip to California this spring! 

 

Congratulations to Joanna Gomez for her Caddo Parish 4H livestock awards: Grand 

Champion Bataman Male, 2nd place Bataman Female, 2nd place showmanship  

She is excited to take on the State Fair! 

  

The school wide volleyball tournament is next Saturday, October 20th! The deadline to sign up 
your teams is Thursday, October 18th.  Remember: you must have a team of 6 and it is $10 per 
person.  See Ms. Stewart today to sign up! 
 
ATTENTION SENIORS: Nov 1st- Senior Cap & Gown Pics, Nov 7th- Senior location photos 
 
FALCONS---want to send your friends or significant other or your teacher a small token of 
niceness?.....send them a BOO BAG for Halloween!  See any Falcon Line member or come to 
room 106 to buy a boo bag.  They will be delivered Oct 31st.  Last day to purchase is Oct 29th! 
 
 
Are you scheduled to take the October 27th ACT? If so, sign up for the Test Prep Boot Camp provided  
by Ontrack Test Prep, Inc. at Northwood High School.  Test Prep Boot Camp will be on October 13th and 
October 20th from 9 AM – 2 PM each day.  Cost for the program is normally $300; however, Northwood 
High students will only pay $160.  Sign up with Mrs. Robinson. 
 

 

 
 


